
 

 

 

 
 

Modification 7 to SFMTA Contract 2014-48 with TEGSCO LLC 
 
The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) seeks authorization for 
the Director of Transportation to execute Modification No. 7 to San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency Contract No. 2014-48, with TEGSCO, LLC and seek approval of 
that amendment from the Board of Supervisors. This modification would increase the 
contract amount by $49,000,000, for a new total contract amount not to exceed 
$137,200,000.  
 
In 2016, the SFMTA executed Contract No. 2014-48 (Contract) with TEGSCO, LLC 
(Contractor) for towing and storage of abandoned and illegally parked vehicles in the 
City. 
 
Modification No. 7 to the Contract increases the contract amount by $49 million to fund 
the remainder of the extended contract term authorized by previous contract 
modifications, so requires approval of the Board of Supervisors under Section 9.118 
because it increases the contract amount by more than $500,000. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not a “project” under CEQA pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Sections 15060(c) and 15378(b) because the action would 
not result in a direct or a reasonably foreseeable indirect 
physical change to the environment. 
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